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The current system of no signage of mobile speed cameras is both unfair and dangerous. I have had 
3 friends issued fines and point losses for doing less than 10 over the posted limit, 2 of those by less 
than 5. Since then all concentration is required on the Speedo, not on the road where it should be. In 
my job I am responsible for the safe and secure delivery of customers luxury vehicles, if I receive any 
penalties in a customer car my job is in jeopardy. I have a mortgage to pay, so now all I do is stare at 
the speedo so I don’t drift 1-2 kph over the limit in case of one of these vultures is hiding. Since 
being forced to adopt this strategy I have had 3 near misses from other drivers obviously doing the 
same thing. 1 of these were kids that suddenly decided to chase a ball onto the road, at the end of a 
down hill stretch. It was lucky I even saw them at all. To be fed the “cameras are for safety” line is an 
added insult. The way I see it people like me are forced to chose between watching the road for 
obstacles or watching the Speedo, unfortunately for me due to the fact I need my job I have to keep 
watching the Speedo and take my chances everyone else on the road is paying attention. I’m not 
against mobile speed cameras, I’m all for them, there are absolute dick heads on the road that need 
to be stopped, but the lack of signs only affects those of us that don’t go out to raise hell but may 
drift over the limit by a few kph from time to time . It is simply not fair on those of us already 
struggling to get by, and it is definitely a key election issue for me going into the next election. 


